4™ January 2024

Dear Parents and Carers

We have a vacancy for a Parent Governor at our school.

Please see the attached which gives more information, together with
details of what the role entails and an application form. Please note the
closing date is 18t January 2024.

If you wish to speak to the Chair of Governors about the vacancy please
email adminoffice@hiltingbury-inf.hants.sch.uk

Kind regards

Amy Ingram Phillippa Longman
Chair of Governors Headteacher
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